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Welcome Summer Fellows

Nadia Ali, Université de Provence
Sarah Craft, Brown University
Emanuel Fiano, Duke University
Ksenia Lobovikova, Lomonosov Moscow      	      
State University
Philipp Niewöhner, DAI (Deutsches            	      
Archäologisches Institut), Istanbul
Ioanna Rapti, Centre d’Histoire et            	      
Civilisation de Byzance
Juan Signes Codoñer, Universidad de 	      
Valladolid
Ida Toth, University of Oxford
Luca Zavagno,  Eastern  Mediterranean 
University 

Welcome Coins & Seals Summer School

Faculty:
Eric McGeer, Dumbarton Oaks
Cécile Morrison, Dumbarton Oaks
Vivien Prigent, Oxford University
Students:
Sencan Altinoluk, Canakkale University
Ezra Guzel Erdogan, Marmara University
Jakub Kabala, Harvard University
Dimitrios Krikelikos, Aristotelian University
Federico Montinaro, École pratique des 
hautes études 
Naomi Pitamber, UCLA
Margherita Pomero, University of Bologna
Lain Wilson, Princeton University

Staff
Nate Aschenbrenner 

Sue Boyd (emerita)
Gudrun Buehl and Michael Sohn

Örgü Dalgiç and Vasileios Marinis
Scott  and Carol Johnson

Joel and Colette Kalvesmaki
Margaret Mullett and 

Michael McGann
John (emeritus) and Carla Nesbitt

Barbara Papendorp
Irfan and Mary Shahid

Jonathan Shea
Deb Brown Stewart

Alice-Mary (emerita) and Bill Talbot
Jack Tannous

Natalia Teteriatnikov (emerita)
Günder Varinlioğlu

Stephen Zwirn

Readers, Post-Doctoral Stipendiaries, and 
Pre-Doctoral Residents

Beatrice Daskas
Andrei Gandila

Eurydice Georganteli
Martina Jirouskova
Benjamin Dale Lee

Alex Riehle
Sita Steckel

Manuela Studer-Karlen
Kataryna Warcaba

Andy Walker White

NEWS FROM THE MUSEUM
For further events in conjunction with the exhibition  
Cross References, please visit www.doaks.org/museum 
and sign-up for the museum  E-newsletter or find DO 
musum on Facebook

SATURDAY INFORMAL TALKS~1 PM
May 21, June 4, June 18

The museum is offering several informal talks this 
summer. To register and to get on  their mailing list please 
subcribe to museum@doaks.org

Welcome to Nate Aschenbrenner, our summer intern in Byzantine 
Studies working on updating our online resources and... Welcome 
to Scott Johnson (pictured right)~ our newly appointed teaching 
fellow in Byzantine Greek Language and Literature at Dumbarton 
Oaks and Georgetown University. He starts in July.

Farewell to our fellows...
Byzantine Fellows		  Junior Fellows
Dimiter Angelov		  Heather Badamo
Mark Bartusis		  Annie Labatt
Veronica Della Dora	 Alex More
Reka Forrai
Kostas Yiavis

NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY

Before the Blisses~
19th Century  Connoisseurship 
of the  Byzantine Minor Arts
http://library.doaks.org/exhibitions

The library has a new exhibition curated by 
Deb Stewart and Sarah Burke and featuring 
beautifully illustrated catalogs of 19th-century 
collections of Byzantine and medieval arts from 
the rare book collection. The one-site exhibition 
will be on view until July 15, 2011.

Saints and Sacred Matter 
Symposium

April 29-May 1, 2011

at Dumbarton Oaks in 
Washington DC  and The Walters 

Art Museum in Baltimore


